
 

  

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

     ‘Growing together at the Heart of God’s Community’   

       13th June 2025 - Our “Value for life” is Hope     

There is always Hope.  Psalm 73:26                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
          
 

Head Teacher’s Hello                                                       

Dear all,  

Welcome back to the summer term! I hope you all had a restful and enjoyable break. It’s 

wonderful to see our school community full of energy and enthusiasm once again. This 

term promises to be a busy and exciting one, filled with new learning opportunities, special 

events, and memorable moments. We look forward to working together to support every 

child in making the most of the final term of the school year. 

Already this week we have had children participating in the multiplication assessments, 

phonic screening and year 6 children learning and enhancing new skill on their bikes with 

Bikeability ensuring they are safe when riding on the road. We have                                                      

not only the Little Saints group this Saturday, but our Nursery Open                                             

Morning, where we are looking forward to showing off our lovely                                             

school. 

Here's to a wonderful half term, learning and supporting each other.                                

Mrs Mowbray 

 

 

                                                                             

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

    We are a church  

school… we are exploring the  

Christian value of HOPE… 
 

            

 

Week in pictures…  

 

Teaching a 

Knowledge 

rich 

curriculum 

Reception: cutting 

skills 

 

 

          

 

  

Class 2: star 

gazing 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 3: PE 

 

 

 

 

 

Class 4: Bikeability

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

           
 

 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Glazebury Governors 
Chair of Governors – Dave Beechey 
Head Teacher – Mrs K Mowbray 
Staff Governor – Mr S Sharma 
Parent Governor – Mrs A Wilcock 
Parent Governor – Mrs J Morgan 
Foundation Governors – Sara Makepeace-~Taylor, Stuart Roberts-Tighe, James Towey, Dave Clifton 
 
If you wish to contact them, you can do so via the school email address: 
glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk  
Do you think you might like to be a Governor …let us know. 
 

 

 

     

Learn, Love and Achieve with Jesus …  

 

Have you visited the LDST website to see 

news, information and sharing our schools 

Pop on to see… 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Trust’s Prayer  
Heavenly Father, 

Let peace, friendship and love grow in our schools. 

Send the Holy Spirit to give excellence to our learning, 

love to our actions and joy to our worship. 

Guide us to help others, so that we may all 

Learn, Love and Achieve, 

Together with Jesus. 

Amen 

 

‘Peep into Glazebury History from Logbooks - We are in possession of our school logbooks that date 

back to July 8th 1873, before we were even in our school building in 1882. We thought we would 

share some of the accounts with you each week. 

.    

 

 

1910-October 27th- Sergeant Major Wright, Drill Inspector visited the school and 
inspected all the classes in drill. 

1910-November 24th- Blackboards renovated by the London Blackboard Company cost 

19/- 

1910-February 8th – Douglas Wright played truant all day, this is the 3rd offence of this 

boy since Christmas, and it is now time for drastic measures. I have reported this and 
pointed out its seriousness. 
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Nursery Places Available - September 2025  
 

BOOK YOUR APPOINTMENT FOR OUR OPEN DAY  
If you or anyone you know is interested in nursery places from September 2025, we take children from 
2 years old. Please contact the school office (Mrs Holcroft) for more details or to book in for one of 
our open events on Saturday 14th June and Monday 14th July see advert below for further details.          
Come along to have a look around our amazing environment. 
 

 
 

Many of our children take part in a 
whole wide range of activities outside school. 
Football, music, dancing, gymnastics, rugby, karate 
to name but a few. We would like to hear about their 
achievements, share with our Glazebury family via our 
weekly newsletter. So, we can all be aware and proud 
of our children’s achievements.  Please can you speak 
to or email the school office 
Glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk with their achievements 

and we can include them in our newsletter. 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 
We still have places available in our after school 
clubs – Tuesday Gardening. 
Thursday Badminton - sign up via ParentPay 
 

 

Little Saints Church 
Little Saints are holding their next get together is 

tomorrow Saturday 14th June in the school 

community garden. Come along and enjoy craft, 

stories and snacks older siblings are welcome to 

come and help too.  

All welcome. 
 

Please remember we are a nut free 

school, we have children in school with nut 

allergies, therefore please ensure your 

child’s snack and packed lunch do not 

contain any nuts and check ingredients if 

you are not sure. Please DO NOT SEND 

ANY CHOCOLATE SPREAD products on 

sandwiches as some do contain nuts. 
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Miss Russell is now Mrs Heyes – EYFS Apprentice 
Teaching Assistant 

  
Congratulations to Mrs Heyes who got married 
during the May holidays – how beautiful does she 
look on her wedding day. Miss Russell is now Mrs 
Heyes!  

 

 
Aspirations Afternoon 

After the great success of our Career Aspirations event last year, and a huge thanks to those that 

took part last year. We are pleased to say we are continuing this tradition. Our HEART curriculum 

includes a focus on ensuring our children have exposure to opportunities that may inspire them for 

the future. This event will allow children at Glazebury to discover the knowledge and skills they 

require for future learning and employment pathways. We would love for our children to 

experience as many varied careers as possible.   

Do you or your company think you may be able to support this event and have the time to 

attend on Tuesday 1st July in the afternoon. (If you helped last year and are willing to do this 

again that would be fabulous) 

What does it entail? - If you can attend and possibly bring any information or artifacts that 

represent your role, or any suitable equipment to bring your career to life. If you can talk to the 

children for about 5 minutes and be prepared for them, in year groups, to listen to your expert 

knowledge and ask questions. If you think you will be able to help and provide this vital service to 

expand our children’s aspirations.  

Please contact Mrs Holcroft for further details (glazeburyprimary@ldst.org.uk) 

 

Bikeability – Year 6  
Year 6 had a great two days with Bikeability, 
learning road safety on their bikes. We were 
delighted when the instructors informed us the 
children’s behaviour was outstanding, and they 
were credit to both themselves and the school. 
Well done year 6 we are proud of you. 

 

 
Bents /Gardening Club 

Thank you so much to Bents for donating plants 
for gardening club. The children have really 
enjoyed planting and making our school look 
pretty for over the summer months.   

 

 

 

 
 

24th May – Zora 

29th May – Isla 

30th May – Archer 

1st June – Lincoln 

2nd June – Molly-May 

2nd June - Fynn 

9th June – Bertie 

12th June – Lewis 
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Head Teacher Award  
 

Navani 

for sharing a smile, you have brightened my 

day. 

India 

for showing kindness and caring to friends. 

James 

for helping me practice my precursive writing. 

Henry 

for being a great friendship ambassador in 

play. 

Alex 

for wonderful manners and fabulous singing. 

Betty 

for always sharing enthusiasm for learning. 

Gemima 

for sharing science drawings to illustrate 

learning. 

Camilla 

for excellent illustrations in science and 

enthusiasm. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Personal Development Award 

 

Amarber 

for doing brilliant with his toileting. 

Rafe 

for always being a ray of sunshine and 

brightening our day. 

Archer 

for always taking great pride in his work and for 

his brilliant writing about Astro Girl 

Jack 

for working hard in lessons and trying his best. 

Harriet 

for working so well with her peers, always 

showing patience, kindness, and encouragement 

to others. 

Deion 

for working so hard at home to learn his times 

tables facts fluently – well done! 

Lucy 

for demonstrating amazing concentration and 

focus in all areas of the curriculum this week. 

Lincoln 

for being an excellent role model in Bikeability 

and at the leavers service at Liverpool Cathedral. 

 

 

 
 

Golden Tickets  

 

  Nursery – Alvey, Alvie, Amarber, Amari, Amelia G, Amelia H, Autumn, Bella, Bonnie, Eleanor, Gabriella, 

Heidi, Isla, Jack, Joshua, Kiera, Laverna, Mabel, Luca, Penelope, Percy, Tadhg, Victor 
   Reception – Ava x 10, George x 10, Sofia x 10. 

  Class 2-1 – All our class 2-1 children have a golden ticket this week. Well done. 

   Class  2-2 – Everyone in class 2-2 have a golden ticket this week. Well done. 

   Class 3 – Charlie, Deion, Annabelle, Annabel, Cora, Spencer, Riley, Harriet, William, Alex, Shea, Chloe, 

Guinevere, Betty, Lucy, Caleb, Elsie. 

   Class 4 – Violet, Lucy, Oliver G. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                               

School Lunchtime Award 

 

India for using her words so well to ask for her lunch, explaining what she wants. Well done! 



 
 
 

 

 
 

Love never fails -1 Corinthians 13.8  

ATTENDANCE 
Whole school attendance so far, this academic year is 95.5%. 

Glazebury School attendance target is 97% 
Attendance for Week Commencing Monday 9th June 2025 

Attendance in our classes 

Miss Carroll - Reception attendance 100% Well done! 

Miss Foster - Year 1 attendance 99.4%  

Mrs Tate - Year 2 attendance 88% 

Mrs Goman- Year 3 attendance 98.6%  

Mrs Goman- Year 4 attendance 83% 

Mr Sharma - Year 5 attendance 96.2%  

Mr Sharma - Year 6 attendance 97.8%  


